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Dear ADEQ,
Please find attached the official comments from the National Parks Conservation Association with
respect to the 2016 proposed 303(d) list of impaired water bodies in the state of Arkansas. I hope
and look forward to the agency initiating substantial changes to include using all available data and
greatly improving the transparency of the entire evaluation and review process.
 
Best Regards,
Teresa Turk
 
Teresa Turk
Fellow, Buffalo National River
National Parks Conservation Association
1408 W Cleveland St.
Fayetteville, AR 72701
 
Mobile: 479-866-7772
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